
 
 
 

September 29, 2025 

 

 

Thank you for your continuous patronage to Sheraton Okinawa Sunmarina Resort.   

 

Please be advised that scheduled maintenance work will be carried out on the 

MegaZIP facility. As a result, the facility will be closed from November 28 to 29, 

2025. 

 

We apologize for any inconveniences this may cause. Thank you for your 

understanding and cooperation.  

 

 

Sheraton Okinawa Sunmarina Resort 


